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@ontact Swmemtisor JRex Scott 
Goncerns exprE;SS~d on this form wilL be emailed directly to the office of District 1 ~nd address~d accordingly. 

First Name 

Last Name 

Email 

Telephone Number 

Address 

City 

State 

Zip Code 

Select a District 

Select a Department 

Tiffany 

Smetak 

14278 N Recovered Fossil Ave 

Marana 

Arizona 

85658 

• District 1 - Rex Scott 
• District 2 - Dr. Matt Heinz 
• District 3 - Jennifer Allen 
• District 4 - Steve Christy 
• District 5 -Andres Cano 

Other 

Please type the topic or subject of Property taxes increased concern 
your concern 

Your Message Good morning, 
I am very concerned about the potential property tax increase. I have empathy for 
affordable housing BUT raising property taxes is not the best option for all of us 
who own or rent properties. Our economy isn't great, all of our utilities, rent, 
mortgages, groceries, etc. are already high and we just can't afford taxes to be 
raised. Dr. Heinz isn't taking those things into consideration. Many of us in this 
county are already living paycheck to paycheck without pay raises. 
The County needs to look at their budget and cut things within the budget instead 
of raising taxes. That's what us citizens have to do. We all have had to cut out 
unnecessary expenses to survive. 
Please consider voting against the tax increase and encouraging the other 
supervisors to do the same. If you all truly care about ALL of your citizens this tax 
increase should be voted no. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Would you like a response? Yes 
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